
From: erik göngrich <goengrich@gmx.net> 
Reply-To: goengrich@gmx.net 
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Sunday, July 29, 2001 8:18 PM 
Subject: Erik from Berlin still working for Istanbul 
 
Hallo Vasif, 
back from your holiday I am still working a lot for Istanbul. 
You will see this week my proposal with the images I scanned for the 
book. 
Tell me what you think I hope you like it. Because it was a one week 
work. 
About the money situation: 
I have no definite answer from the Berlin Senat but I am very positive. 
Then there is the question how we deal with the money I spend already in 
Istanbul (for which I got receips) and now here in Berlin ( paper, ink, 
CD´s and delivery service for the letter you will get the next days), is 
it possible that you make me a bank transfer to my bank account here? 
As well for the 3 dublicates of the slide-projection (which is around 
400 DM) I don´t have that much money here at the moment. 
What should we do? 
Greetings 
Erik 
 
 
 


